
Dear Families, 
 
Our last meeting for the 2017-2018 school year will be here before you know it. If you’ve never 
checked us out; it’s not too late! We meet once per quarter to discuss a book, participate in 
book-related activities, enjoy some snacks, and meet new friends. Book club is a great way for 
families to connect over literature. Everyone is welcome, so get your hands on a copy of the book and 
start reading!  
 
The generous Grandview PTO provides us with multiple copies that can be checked out from the 
media center.  Please come prepared to discuss this exciting novel!  
 
When:  Tuesday, May 8, 2018 
Where: Grandview Library 
Time:  6:30-8:00 p.m. 
Novel to Be Discussed: ​Scar Island​ by Dan Gemeinhart 

 

Jonathan Grisby is newest arrival at the Slabhenge Reformatory 
School for Troubled Boys - an ancient, crumbling fortress of gray 
stone rising up from the ocean. It is dark, damp and dismal. And it 
is just the place Jonathan figures he deserves.  

Because Jonathan has done something terrible. And he’s willing 
to accept whatever punishment he has coming.  

Just as he’s getting used to his new situation, however, a freak 
accident leaves the troubled boys of Slabhenge without any adult 
supervision. Suddenly the kids are free, with an entire island to 
themselves. But freedom brings unexpected danger. And if 
Jonathan can’t come to terms with the sins of his past and lead 
his new friends to safely… ten every boy on the island is doomed. 

 
 

Please help us with our planning and RSVP by May 7th using the link below.  We look forward to 
seeing you on May 8th! 
 
Sign Up Here  
 
Contact us with any questions you may have. 
 
Thanks, 
Ali LaLonde and Katie Seehusen 
 
lalondea@westonka.k12.mn.us 
seehusenk@westonka.k12.mn.us 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD0CQWaepGboUlRZm4mh4lv_tLlRuFJc5ltnNiQ9h1xHe9Yg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:lalonde@westonka.k12.mn.us
mailto:seehusenk@westonka.k12.mn.us

